
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Monday 19th May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Year 6 Drop-In Parents’ Evening – Tuesday 10th June 2025 
 
I would like to invite you to attend a drop-in parents’ evening on Tuesday 10th June, from 3:45pm 
to 5:30pm. 
 
This session will provide an opportunity to speak with your child’s subject teachers in all areas 
other than English and Maths, which were covered in the parents’ evening held in February. 
 
There is no need to book an appointment—please feel free to attend at any point during the drop-
in session. Staff will be available in the hall to discuss your child’s progress and answer any 
questions you may have. 
 
To assist with numbers, can you please complete the online form by clicking on either the below link or     
QR code by 12:00pm on Tuesday 10th June 2025. 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/h5kajDKB18   or   
 

 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Grattage 
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/h5kajDKB18

